
TOWN OF MILLIS 

 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Veterans Memorial Building 
900 Main Street 

Millis, Massachusetts 02054 

 

 
 
 
 
 

The Town of Millis Water Department is conducting routine water system cleaning 
throughout Town starting May 1, 2024 and expected to finish 

approximately May 21, 2024.  If you are on the Town Water System you may 
experience discolored water, please run a cold water tap or outside spigot until 

the water color clears. 
 

Please contact the Water Department at 508-376-5424 or go to the Town website 
for updates. 
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